
 
 

 
 
 

Policy Corner – August 2024 
 Match Agreements for the 2025 Main Residency Match 

  
The NRMP has posted the Match Participation Agreements for the 2025 Main Residency 
Match. Updates for the 2025 Match Cycle include: 
 

• New language encouraging timely reporting of alleged violations of Match Agreements. 
 

• Modified language about the dispute resolution process for parties to the Match that are 
identified as state entities. 

 
• Elimination of late fee penalties for institutions with unpaid invoices. 

 
You can view slides that outline the specific revisions in the Match Participation Agreements. 
Please review the Match Participation Agreements and if you have questions, please reach out 
to policy@nrmp.org. We look forward to supporting you through the 2025 matching process. 
 
 

https://www.nrmp.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/11/Policy-Updates-2025-MPA-Slides.pdf
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